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                  Greenleas Primary School 
Green Lane
Wallasey

Wirral

CH45 8LZ

Tel No: 0151 639 1225 / Fax No: 0151 639 4349
Headteacher: Mrs Sharon Edwards

E-mail: schooloffice@greenleas.wirral.sch.uk
Website: www.greenleasprimaryschool.co.uk
Twitter: @greenleasps

5th January 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Many thanks for your patience today as we have been sorting out our face to face and remote learning provision. We are now ready to support your children over the coming weeks.

Critical Workers

For parents who have received a ParentMail today acknowledging a vulnerable/ critical worker place please confirm the place ASAP and act on the instructions specified. This provision will begin from Wednesday 6th January 2021 at the normal staggered time.   Critical workers will need to provide evidence of employment.  This can be a photo ID lanyard or any form of correspondence from your employer that evidences that your specific role is necessary for the continuity of the public service during lockdown i.e. that your role cannot be undertaken at home.   

As a reminder, keeping children at home is the safest option: safest for them and for our staff, who like you have family at home. Where there is an adult at home we expect children to stay at home too. Thank you to those of you who reflected on the need to send your child into school and understand how this is meant to work. It goes without saying, the fewer children in schools, the lower the risk for children, staff and their families.  
Remote Learning

As mentioned in October 2020, we will be using Google Classroom and Purple Mash as our online learning platforms for remote work. Children should now be familiar with Google Classroom as a number of homework tasks were provided in Autumn 2 to help the children navigate their way around it. From Wednesday 6th January 2021 children will be able to log on daily to their lockdown classroom and access the same learning that is being delivered in school. Throughout the day teachers will find some time (in between teaching in class) to check in with the children and support them. This is a new way of working for all of us, hopefully we won’t have too many teething problems.

On the website under Remote Learning there are links to recommended websites, our Remote Learning Contingency plan and policy and a step by step guide on Google Classrooms. Do take some time to read these through. Additionally, the BBC have announced that from Monday they will be showing curriculum based programmes on TV.

Further information regarding home learning will be sent out tomorrow. 

Don’t forget, if you or your family need anything at all, please contact us (schooloffice@greenleas.wirral.sch.uk) and we will try our best to support you or sign post you to someone who can offer additional advice and guidance. We look forward to seeing you all when this passes.

Warmest wishes to you all. Take care and keep safe.

Mrs Sharon Edwards

Headteacher 

Be nice, work hard, never give up












